## **Chelsea Medd**

From: Michael Angrove

**Sent:** November 24, 2020 9:24 AM

**To:** Chelsea Medd

**Cc:** Andrea Walker-Collins

**Subject:** FW: Revised Plans Received for Liquor Retail Storefront - 1609 Fort Street - Rez No.

00148

I think this is for you Chelsea!

From: Andrea Walker-Collins <awalkercollins@victoria.ca>

Sent: November 24, 2020 8:33 AM

To: Michael Angrove <mangrove@victoria.ca>

Subject: Fw: Revised Plans Received for Liquor Retail Storefront - 1609 Fort Street - Rez No. 00148

From: Watson, Cliff < cliff.watson@vicpd.ca > Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 7:27 AM

**To:** Andrea Walker-Collins < <u>awalkercollins@victoria.ca</u>>; Development Services email inquiries

<DevelopmentServices@victoria.ca>

Subject: RE: Revised Plans Received for Liquor Retail Storefront - 1609 Fort Street - Rez No. 00148

We do not have any comments related to this application.

Regards,



Sgt Cliff Watson
Operational Planning
Victoria Police Department
850 Caledonia Ave
Victoria BC, V8T 5J8
Office. 250-995-7218
Mobile. 250-812-0872
cliff.watson@vicpd.ca

From: Andrea Walker-Collins <a walkercollins@victoria.ca>

Sent: November 23, 2020 1:40 PM

To: Watson, Cliff <cliff.watson@vicpd.ca>; Whiskin, Jamie <jamie.whiskin@vicpd.ca>

Subject: Revised Plans Received for Liquor Retail Storefront - 1609 Fort Street - Rez No. 00148

Dear Sgt. Cliff Watson & Jamie Whiskin,

Re: Storefront Liquor Retailer Rezoning Application for 1609 Fort Street- Rez No. 00148

City staff have received revised plans for the Rezoning Application for the above listed address to allow for a expansion of a Storefront Liquor Retailer.

The details of this application can be found on the Development Tracker at 1609 Fort Street. If identified, you will be notified of any variances associated with this application and if necessary, any revisions made to the plans.

Comments specifically related to this application's adherence to the Crime Prevention through Environmental Design (CPTED) standards may be submitted to the Sustainable Planning and Community Development Department.

Please forward comments by mail to the address noted below, or by email to developmentservices@victoria.ca

Kind Regards,

## Andrea Walker Collins

Planning Secretary Sustainable Planning and Community Development **Development Services Division** City of Victoria 1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC V8W 1P6

**T** 250.361.0283





